
                           PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION NO: PC-1911014 PCN DATE: Dec 2nd, 2019 

We would like to inform you about the following change(s) to the listed TRP Connector Product. In case of any further 

questions about this change(s), please contact your TRP Connector Sales Engineer. Affected part, drawing and/or 

specification numbers are listed on the attached sheet(s). 

GENERAL PRODUCT DESCRIPTION: 

All ICM general label 

REASON FOR CHANGE: 

Be convenient for factory automation management. 

 

DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE: 

Use 3 new barcodes including part number, batch, quantity to replace the current barcode, these barcodes are 

only for TRP use itself, and no any impact to customers. 

Only barcode changed, nothing else has changed. Please note TRP will start to use the new label from Jan.6th 

2020, but it is a running change for customer due to different delivery time.  

Was                                        

 

IS 



 

 

 

STIMATED DATE: 

LAST ORDER DATE:  FIRST DATE TO SHIP CHANGED PARTS: 6th Jan 2020 

(OBSOLETE PARTS ONLY)  (CHANGED PARTS ONLY) 

LAST SHIP DATE:  LAST DATE FOR MIXED SHIPMENTS:  

(OBSOLETE PARTS ONLY) (CHANGED PARTS ONLY) 

 

PARTS BEING MODIFIED / Parts being Discontinued or available with Alternates 

 

The documents listed below are being modified. Related parts that are not explicitly listed on this PCN are not 

being modified or discontinued per the PCN. The Last Order Date, Last Ship Date, First Date to Ship Changed 

Parts, and Last Date for Mixed Shipments apply only to parts explicitly on this PCN under ‘PARTS BEING 

MODIFIED’ or ‘Parts being Discontinued or available with Alternates heading’ (if any) 

DOCUMENTATION BEING MODIFIED DOCUMENTATION REVISIONS 

No Customer drawing change 

 

 

 

  

Signature:  

 

 

(TRP Connector Representative) 

 


